Thanks to Joan Meadowcroft and Edith Smith

I, along with the Silver Ridge Board of Directors and the Silver Ridge community, wish to thank you-both
for your hard work and dedication as President and Vice-President on the Silver Ridge Condominium
Board of Directors.

During your years of serving on the Board, both of you have been very instrumental in planning and
execution of many successful projects. Projects that have enhanced our community now and for the
future.

Again, | personally thank you for your hard work for this community.

Greg Gummer



